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Dear Alex Castillo,


 





Thank you for agreeing to participate in the York College STAR Program’s (Specialized Testing & Academic Resources Program) Disability Awareness Fair on Wednesday, April 21st 2010 from 10:00 am to 6:00 pm. 





Your response form indicated that you will be participating from10:00 am to 6:00 pm and will be requiring 1 table with 3 chairs in order to provide brochures, applications, flyers, and business cards.  If your requirements and/or time frames are different from these, please let us know as soon as possible.





The Fair will take place in the Atrium of the York College Academic Core building on Wednesday, April 21st 2010 from 10:00 am to 6:00 pm.  Please arrive no later than 9:00 am for set-up, as tables will be assigned during this time.  Directions to York College and parking information have been enclosed.  Courtesy parking will be provided.  If you are interested in taking advantage of the courtesy parking, please provide us with the make, color, and license plate number of your vehicle for the Public Safety Office.





We look forward to a fair that promotes awareness and responds to the need for disability related information and resources.  We are sure your participation will make the day a big success!





If you have any questions, please contact me at 718.262.2073 and/or � HYPERLINK "mailto:pveras@york.cuny.edu" ��pveras@york.cuny.edu� or Lisa Maycock at 718.262.2329 and/or � HYPERLINK "mailto:lmaycock@york.cuny.edu" ��lmaycock@york.cuny.edu�.





Thank you for your participation.





Sincerely,





Paola Veras


 


Paola Veras, LMSW


Coordinator











































































































